
From: Paul Clarke
To: A57 Link Roads
Subject: RE: (TR010034) A57 Link Roads scheme (previously the Trans Pennine Upgrade Programme) - Adequacy of

Consultation Representation Request - DL 13.07.21
Date: 01 July 2021 09:14:06

Dear Mr Bunten
We were notified of the application and I did respond in a similar manner to explain
that we have no comments to make given the proximity of the development from
Derby. On behalf of Derby City I can confirm that we are comfortable with the publicity
arrangements that the applicant has undertaken.
Regards
Paul Clarke MRTPI | Chief Planning Officer | Communities and Place | Derby City
Council, The Council House, Corporation Street, Derby, DE1 2FS | Telephone 01332
641642 | Mobile 07812 300041 | Minicom 01332 340666 | www.derby.gov.uk

From: A57 Link Roads <A57LinkRoads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 29 June 2021 10:35
To: A57 Link Roads <A57LinkRoads@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: (TR010034) A57 Link Roads scheme (previously the Trans Pennine Upgrade Programme)
- Adequacy of Consultation Representation Request - DL 13.07.21
Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not reply, click links or open
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Sir/ Madam
Please find enclosed correspondence with regard to the recently submitted
A57 Link Roads scheme application (known previously as Trans Pennine
Upgrade Programme).
We are seeking your Authority’s comments solely in respect of the adequacy
of the pre-application consultation, conducted by the Applicant (Highways
England), no later than 13 July 2021.
Kind regards
James Bunten
NSIP Officer
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate
Direct Line: 0303 444 5081
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: james.bunten@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The
Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning
Inspectorate.

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.
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Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.

DPC:76616c646f72

To view Derby City Council Privacy Notices please visit derby.gov.uk/privacy-
notice

The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Derby City Council,
unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email, and any files transmitted with it, are confidential and intended
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in
error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it
for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware
that under the Data Protection Act 2018 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be
disclosed. This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by Microsoft Office 365 for the
presence of computer viruses. However, we cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email. We
recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner.
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